
Last  Week’s Collection   

 

Sunday Offering - $ 1555.30 
   ‘Host a Family..’ $ 55.00 

Repair & Renovations fund - $ 346.00 
Pope’s Pastoral Works $ 45.00 

 

Bless you for your continued  

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity,  June 11, 2017  Saint Andrew the Apostle, pray for us 

             Mass Schedule & Intentions from June 10, 2017 to June 18, 2017          
   

 
    

 “For God so loved the world that he gave 

his only Son, so that everyone who believes 

in him may not perish but may have eternal 

life. “Indeed, God did not send the Son into 

the world to condemn the world, but in 

order that the world might be saved through 

him.                                      (Jn 3: 16—18) 

Upcoming Events   

 

Family Mass & Luncheon - June 25 @11:00 AM 

Vacation Bible School - July 10 - 14, 2017 
 

 

 Host a Family Fund Raising Program:   

 

Meatball Sale - July 

Grocery Store BBQ - August 
Garage Sale - September  

(Save & donate your spring cleaning treasures!) 

Pie Sale - October 
Prosciutto Raffle - November 

Winery Wine Sale - November 

   Friends, please join and support that we may help 

our two Syrian families. 
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† Sarina Canzano by the Presti family 

Frank Capellari by mother in law & family 
Carmela Augostino  

        by Nancy Fazari & son Angelo 
Tony Maddalena by wife & family 
 

† Angela Ventresca  
        by Luciano Ventresco & family 

Stella Pace by Sister Gina 
Giorgio Agostino by Giuseppe Agostino 
Ken Breitenbach by Joe Belcamino 

 
For us and for all our dearly deceased ones 

 
No Mass       CWL Ladies meet 6pm @ 12 Laval Ave. 

 

† Albert Mecsei by Mary Fazzalari 
 

† Tommaso DiGioia by Wife & family 
 

† Frank Guglielmi by Annie Silvestri  
 
† Antonietta & Vincenzo Nobile &  

Frank Sdao by Franca Sdao 
 

† Pasquale Vaccaro by Wife & family 
Louis & Rose Agro by Family 
Antonio & Giuseppina Gallo by family 

Fred Leon by Wife Betty & family 
In Honour of St. Anthony by the morning 

Prayer Group.  
Sharing of St. Anthony’s Bread after Mass 

 

† Salvatore Giovinazzo by Children 
Beni Inneo by Wife Nardina & family 
Maria & Francesca Rizzuto  

      by Lea Locco & family 
Ippolito Mauro by Wife Ines & family 
 

 

For us and for all our dearly deceased ones 
 

   

GENERAL AUDIENCE  June 7, 2017              
                    POPE  FRANCIS   
   

Dear Brothers and Sisters:   

In our continuing catechesis on Christian hope, we 

now consider the source of that hope in the 

fatherhood of God.  When the disciples asked Jesus 

to teach them to pray, he taught them to call God Our 

Father.  Here we see the great religious revolution 

introduced by Christianity: taught by the Saviour’s 

command, we dare to speak to the transcendent and 

all-holy God as children speak, with complete trust, 

to a loving father.  In the parable of the merciful 

father, who welcomes his prodigal son with supreme 

forgiveness, Jesus speaks to us of the Father’s 

unconditional love.  In his Letters, Saint Paul twice 

repeats the original Aramaic word used by Jesus in 

his prayer: “Abba” (cf. Rom 8:15; Gal 4:6).  As 

God’s adoptive sons and daughters in the Holy 

Spirit, we share in the intimate relationship between 

Jesus and the Father, and this is the basis of our sure 

hope in God’s saving help.  Each day, as we pray the 

Lord’s Prayer, may we be confirmed in the 

knowledge that, in his merciful love, our heavenly 

Father will watch over us, respond to our petitions, 

and never abandon us. 

Year of the Rosary 

Celebrating a Mother’s Love: a Day of Marian 

Reflection to honour the 100th anniversary of the 

Fatima Apparitions will be held Saturday June 24th, 

2017, at Mount Carmel Spiritual Centre, Niagara 

Falls. The presenter is Dr. Josephine Lombardi, 

associate professor, St. Augustine’s Seminary, 

Toronto. Cost $20 (Incl. Lunch). Register before  

June 8, 2017 by contacting the Office of Religious 

Education 905-684-0154 ext 207 or e-mail 

offreled@saintcd.com 

CWL NEWS 

 

End of year gathering on Monday June 12, 2017—@ 

6pm  at 12 Laval Ave. Congratulations go out to 3 

members : Lea Locco, Ines Mauro and Kathy 

Mannella for receiving their 25 year pins.  

St. Anthony of Padua 
 

The feast day of St. Anthony  

of Padua was on June  13, 2017.  

The morning prayer group in  

devotion to St. Anthony  

will be providing St. Anthony’s  

bread during the  

Saturday June 17, 2017—5 PM Mass. The bread will be 

Blessed by Father, which then will be distributed  after 

Mass to all parishioners to share.  

 

St. Anthony's Bread is an expression of devotion reminding 

of St. Anthony's love and aid to the poor when he was 

alive. The tradition dates back to the 13th century, 

stemming from a story when a young child fell into a barrel 

of water and drowned. The mother begged St. Anthony to 

help, promising to donate grain the weight of her child to 

the poor if her daughter was restored. The child arose as if 

asleep. Thus began the tradition of promising and giving 

alms to the poor for favors received through St. Anthony's 

intercession. 

 

St. Anthony's Bread is an example of a sacramental of the 

church, summarized in the Catechism of the Catholic 

Church: 1677 Sacramentals are sacred signs instituted by 

the Church. They prepare men to receive the fruit of the 

sacraments and sanctify different circumstances of life. 

 

 

The main lesson of St. Anthony's Bread is balancing our 

prayers. There is intercessory prayers, asking for 

something, but there needs to be prayers of thanksgiving. 

St. Anthony of Padua is very generous especially from 

heaven. He intercedes for us even in seemingly little things 

to help us. But in turn, he wants us to help our brothers and 

sisters on earth, especially those less fortunate, with prayers 

and almsgiving. 

Vacation Bible Class, 2017 

 

During the week of Monday July 10  

to Friday July 14, 2017 our parish 

will be hosing it’s annual Vacation 

Bible Class. Daily from 9am 4 pm. 

(We provide lunch and snacks.)  

If you are interested in volunteering 

your time, please talk to Fr. Paul or 

call the office (905)732-5046 

Thank you! 

Anniversary of Religious Profession 

 

The Sisters of the Sacred Heart cordially invite you 

to Sister Emmanuela Naig’s 25th Anniversary of 

Religious Profession, Saturday June 24, 2017 at 

3:00 pm at St. Mary Church Welland.  The 

Anniversary Mass will be celebrated by His 

Excellency Bishop Gerard Bergie.   

Reception in Parish Hall after Holy Mass. 

 

SEPARATED & DIVORCED 

HEALING MINISTRY.  
Mon. June 12 The Journey of Healing, 

Fr. Hugh Gibson, presenter; Mon. June 

26 Loving and Respecting Yourself. 

June 26th is the last meeting until the 

Fall. Meetings are 7 to 9 pm at Mount 

Carmel Spiritual Centre, 7020 Stanley 

Ave, Niagara Falls. Pre‑registration not 

required. For information call 905-356-

4113 or 905‑684‑0154, or email 
separatedanddivorced@saintcd.com 

                 In Memoriam 

 

 Giulio Lostracco  

suddenly passed  

away on June 2nd,  

2017. A Funeral  

Mass was celebrated for him 

at St. Andrew the Apostle 

Church on Tuesday, June 6th, 

2017. Our hearty condolences 

go out to his family and we 

pray that God may grant 

eternal rest to Giulio. 

                   Mothers’ Prayer gathering   

We are planning to have the next  

gathering of all ladies/mothers  

on Wednesday June 14th at 3.00PM, 

here in our church.  A time to  

chat with each other and to the Lord;  

a time to discuss things that matters  

to all.  Rev. Sr. Araceley SOLI  

will join you to help in this faith journey. There will 

be NO gathering in the month of July, therefore our 

next gathering will  

take place on August 9, 2017 at 3:00PM 

SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY BODY  

& BLOOD OF CHRIST 
Next week we celebrate the feast of the Corpus Christi, which 

celebrates the Blessed Sacrament of the Eucharist. During the last 

700 years, the Feast of the Corpus Christi has been celebrated 

throughout the world. The feast brings about great joy and 

celebrations. This year it coincides with Father’s Day.  

 

Read more on Corpus Christi history here:  

www.cccparish.org/s/270/index.aspx?sid=270&gid=1&pgid=879 

Breakfast Fundraiser  

Sts. Peter & Paul on 

 291 Beatrice Ave. 

 Breakfast Fundraiser  

 June 17, 2017  

(9:00-10:30a.m.) 

 Cost 10$ (5$ for 

children under 12) 
 Scrambled eggs, 2 

sausages, 2 bacon, toast, 

homefries, beans, pancakes 

and syrup, tea/coffee.   

 

Treat Dad to an early 

Fathers’ Day Breakfast. 


